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On the Year 11 2020 Channel, you will find a 
subject by subject guide of independent 

learning tasks you can be doing between now 
and September when you are enrolling at 

Nottingham Academy Sixth Form. 

These include; articles to read, documentaries 
and links to watch, websites to use and 

importantly some independent learning tasks to 
complete. 



GCSE Pod has launched a range of activities to help you 
prepare for Year 12. 

Once logged in, select the subject you’re interested in and 
go to “Preparing for KS5”. Here you will find videos that will 

introduce A-Level knowledge and skills to help you prepare 
for next year.

There are also several booklets that you can download for 
free, with 10 things you can do to prepare yourself:

https://www.gcsepod.com/free-resources/getting-ready-
for-ks5/

https://www.gcsepod.com/free-resources/getting-ready-for-ks5/


Improving Mindset

Staying motivated during lockdown is hard –

whether that’s motivation to study towards 

your college courses, motivation to help 

around the house, or just to get up out of bed!

The tips on the next few slides will help you to 

overcome that demotivated feeling, and 

have a plan in place of how to stay focused 

on the tasks you want to complete.
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Leavers’ Hoodies
SHOP IS NOW OPEN

https://www.leavershoodies.com/shop/nottingham-academy-2020

Order yourself

£21.99

https://www.leavershoodies.com/shop/nottingham-academy-2020


Nottingham Academy Prom
we are in contact to re-arrange the date and 

will keep you informed!



WORD OF THE WEEK

ACADEMIC LANGUAGE 





Quote of the Week



Staff Contact

Year 11 Team

Ms Goldby – tgoldby@nottinghamacademy.org

Ms Geary – lgeary@nottinghamcademy.org

Ms Smikle – lsmikle@nottinghamacademy.org

Feel free to send us an email if you have a query. 

Try to show good email etiquette!
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